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I ' 5/4/10 Board Meeting
£ (4/14/2010) commentietters - Comment {etter - OTC Policy Once Through Cooling
Deadline: 4/13/10 by 12 noon

From: Vikky Anders <vikkya@msn.com> )
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Saturday, April 10, 2010 4:45 PM ——y @ E “ w E
Subject: Comment Letter - OTC Policy E
Chairmman Charlie R. Hoppin
1001 | Street
S to, CA 95814

acramenio SWRCB EXECU'HVE
Dear Chairman Hoppin,

| urge the State Water Board to reject recently-proposed OTC policy
amendments that move the state away from a path to phase out
once-through cooling systems. The OTC policy needs to be strengthened
significantly to reinforce the state's commitment to ensuring that

these facilities adopt the "best technology available” based

on swift, certain timeframes

We MUST be good stewards of our planet. Al of God's creatures depend
upon our doing the right thing. We need to make our planet clean and
secure at ail imes. Please, | know that you are good people and want

to do the right thing.

Please reject proposed amendments that move us backwards from this
goal.

Sincerely,

Ms. Vikky Anders

2687 Hornblend St

San Diego, CA 92109-4842
(858) 581-2466




